The City School

PAF Chapter, Junior Section English Reinforcement Worksheet (H.W)- Year 3



Seen Passage:-

After travelling for two days, they found the Tin Woodman. He lay all in pieces. The Winkies lifted the pieces up carefully. They took them back to the yellow castle. When, they reached the castle, Dorothy asked, `Are any of you Winkies tinsmiths?

'Oh, yes. Some of us are very good tinsmiths,' they said.

These words made Dorothy angry. She picked up a bucket of water that was in the kitchen. She threw the water all over the witch. The wicked old woman gave a cry of fear. Dorothy looked at her in surprise. The witch was getting smaller and smaller.

They stopped for the night at a farm house. A kind farmer's wife gave them something to eat and a place to sleep. The farmer asked them why they were going to the Emerald city. They told him and then they asked him to tell them about the Great Wizard.

Q1) Answer the questions:-

- 1) Why did Dorothy ask the Winkies to find tinsmiths?
- 2) How was the wicked witch destroyed?
- 3) How did the farmer's wife help the travellers?

Q2) Fill in the blanks:

1) helped Dorothy to lif	t the pieces of Tinman.
2) They took Tinman to the	•
3) Dorothy was looking for some	•
4) The bucket in the kitchen was full o	f
5) The old wicked witch was afraid of	

The City School

PAF Chapter, Junior Section English Reinforcement Worksheet 2 - Year 3



Q1: Unseen Comprehension passage:

Oliver was getting tired. He was upset. It made him very disagreeable. He started to whine. He started to pout. He started to stomp his feet. It was the beginning of an ugly tantrum. All the warning signs were there. The problem was that he was not able to communicate well yet. He was only two. No one really knew what he wanted, and he could not tell them either. He just knew he wanted something. Why couldn't they understand him? "Do you want some water?" Mom asked. "No." He grumped. "Do you need a snack?" Dad inquired.

"No!" He shouted. They still didn't get it. Why? "Do you want to go to the bathroom?" Mom asked. "NO!" Oliver started to cry now. It was so frustrating to not be understood. Mom and dad looked at each other and shrugged. They couldn't guess what he needed.

"Do you feel sick? Do you hurt anywhere?" Dad asked. "No, No, No!" Oliver shook his head and flopped on the ground. "Do you need your favorite toy?" Mom asked sweetly now. Oliver thought for a moment. Toys? Was that it? "NO!" He screamed. "Someone is sure getting cranky." Dad complained. "I think it's time for a nap." "Nap." Oliver agreed. He was so sleepy. He rubbed his eyes.

" T as hai

	t's it! He's tired.' sometime, Olive	_			d, too. They'd finally gotten it. Life w nap.		
e t	he Information i	n the story to	answer the q	uesti	ons below.		
1.	Why does Olive	er get mad at h	nis parents?				
a. They don't love him.b. They don't give him treat			c. They are mean		ney are mean to him.		
			ats.	d. They don't understand what he wants.			
2. Which of these things does Mom ask Oliver about?					out?		
	a. the bathr	oom	c. feeling si	ck			
	b. snacks		d. sleep				
3.	3. Which of these things does Dad ask Oliver about?						
	a. water	b. toys	c. feeling si	ck	d. bathroom		
4.	What does Olive	er really want	?				
	a. sleep	b. love	c. food		d. toys		
5.	. How does Oliver feel when he finally gets his nap?						
	a. Bad	b. scared	c. sad		d. relieved		
6.	'NO!' He scream	ned. Give anot	ther word for	the u	underlined word.		
7.	. Why Oliver was not able to communicate well?						
8.	What did Oliver	do to his feet	t?				

10	o." Someone is sure getting <u>cranky</u> ," Dad complained. Give another word for the underlined word.
	underlined word.
Q2. P	unctuate:-
1.	i'm going to the cinema he said
2.	she said may i open a new browser
3.	i didn't notice that the comma was inside the quotation marks lyne said but Hekner did
Q3. F	ill in the blanks with appropriate pronouns: -
	My grandparents live in London (My grandparents) often come and see us.
2.	My children like Disney films. The video is for (they)
	My wife and I love sweets. These sweets are for (we)
	omplete the sentences by adding predicates to them:-
-	The new teacher
	The angry lion
	Sweet flowers
	My mother
	etter Writing:
	You're going to write a letter to your favourite author, and tell him how much you like
his bo	ooks. (100 – 120 words).
Q6. V	Vrite comparison between: City Life v/s Village Life (100 – 120 words).
07. L	iterature:
~ ,,,_	Dorothy began to feel sleepy, and so did Toto and the great lion. They stopped to rest
Soon	Dorothy and Toto were lying in the poppy field. They were fast asleep.
	e flowers are making them go to sleep,' said the Tin Woodman
	rothy and Toto stay here. It will be bad for them; They will never wake up again.'
	ext morning, they got up early. They walked along the yellow- brick road once more.
	the sky began to turn a beautiful green colour. The green became brighter and brighte
	ey walked along. In the afternoon they reached the great wall of the Emerald City. The
	was high and thick, and it shone bright green.
Answ	ver the following questions: -
	Why was it bad for the travelers to stay in the poppy field?
-	Why was the city called Emerald city?
Fill in	the blanks: -
1)	They felt sleepy in thefield.
	Tinman was not sleepy because he was made of
,	In the Emerald City everything was of colour.